
                                 

Frederiksen Elementary School ❘ PFC Meeting Agenda ❘ 02/06/25 @ 7:00 PM 
Hybrid In-Person & Virtual Zoom Conference  
 

 

                                 Join Zoom Meeting 
 
                                     Meeting ID: 785 245 3824 / Passcode: GoP@nth3r$ 
 
● Welcome/Introductions (All Present) 
 
● Principal Update: Matt Britten 
1st staffing meeting was held. Enrollment is stable. We will have 3 TK classes this year. SE model 
of co teaching will be rolling out. Special education teachers will be pushing into classrooms 
instead of pulling the kids out. We will be receiving some mural proposals soon. Students with 
50 red tickets can now claim cheeseburger gift cards and Pokémon cards. 5th grade camp is 
coming up, DEA will be helping 5th graders with camp next school year. Character trait of the 
month is honesty. School board votes on budget cuts soon. We anticipate some assistant 
principal and mid shift custodian position cuts. Miss Viviani will be going on maternity leave 
soon. 
 
● Department Updates 
 
● President: Camille Arroyo 
 
■ Open Positions 
Treasurer, VP, webmaster, social media positions are open for next school year. 
 
■ Game Night 
Next Family game night to be held in MPR or Feb 28. Sign up genius will be sent out to 
set up game tables. 
 
■ Ice Cream Fridays 
WE need volunteers for ice cream Fridays. We may have to cancel it without volunteers. 
 
● Fundraising: Alyssa Klozer 
 
■ Dine outs 
We have collected 347$ via pizza my heart dine out. Dine out for march has not been 
set up yet, waiting to hear back from Luv 2 Play. Eric’s deli dine out is on Feb 11 from 
10-8. 
■ Art to Remember  
Labels have been shipped. All the students have been doing art. 
● Treasurer: Holly Kons 



                                 

 
■ Budget Update 
We have received 28481$ in donations 83% of which comes from parents and rest from 
fund raising events. 3102$ has been spent on teachers and staff. 2188$ spend on 
events which is only 19% of our events budget. We have set aside a total of 11650 for 
events. Some of the events raised money. Budget for movie night was 2300$ and we 
brought in 89$. We have spent 14000$ so far which is 35% of our budget. 
● Events: Teagin Bland 
 
■ Movie Night recap 
160 people attended movie night. We have given out free pop corn and candies, we 
started selling pizza. We have a new surround sound system. There are no more movie 
nights for this school year and we need more volunteers in the future. 
 
■ Donuts with Grownups 
We have a committee for this with a total of 5 people. This will be held on Feb 28. We 
have a budget of 400$ and planning is in progress. we may have to ask parents for 
donations. 
 
■ Pi Night 
This is usually held on 3/14, however, date has not been locked yet for this year. We 
have a committee for this and a QR code will be sent out to join this committee. We will 
have 5-8 of our own activities. Sign up genius will be sent out for this. 
 
 
● Open Discussion (All Present) 
We have camp parks representative and a community doula for moms ageing 18-24 who is also 
a Fred mom present at the meeting. She is planning to have a community baby shower for 
these moms on April 4 at Caal state east bay and is looking for some donations in time or 
goods. The email ID for Camp parks students liaison is wendy.k.hickmanmiller.NAF@army.mil. 
Discussed ways to make the army kids feel more included. 

mailto:wendy.k.hickmanmiller.NAF@army.mil

